
JAM – Monday 15th November 2021 

This morning we had our first JAM session of the year in the Church. We had a great time 

listening to, and taking part, in the story of Noah. We then made masks and pretended we 

were going into the ark. We had a snack and talked to our friends and adults about what we 

had done. At the end we said a prayer and thought about all the children in our class.  

 

 


